Craig Diss

From: Steve Schwartz <Steve.Schwartz@pmhc.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 27 August 2015 3:04 PM

To: Craig Diss

Cc: northcoast

Subject: Request for gateway re-assessment Amendment 33 Liveable Neighbourhoods East Port
- revised planning proposal

Attachments: Liveable Neighbourhoods East Port submissions Council resolution.pdf; Liveable

Neighbourhoods East Port submissions report.pdf; Planning Proposal Liveable
Neighbourhoods East Port LEP changes Amendme....pdf; PP2011 - 5.3 - Gateway
Determination Amendment 33.pdf

Your ref: PP_2015_PORTM_001_00 (15/05317)
Our ref: PP2011.5.3

Good afternoon Craig,

Please find attached a revised planning proposal for PMHC LEP 2011 (Amendment 33}, the relevant council report for
your information and associated council resolution to proceed, and the original gateway determination. The original
planning proposal was exhibited 24 March - 25 April 2015 and changes have been made in response to submissions.

Can you please arrange for a review of the revised planning proposal to see if a revised gateway determination is
required.

Note we intend to exhibit the revised planning proposal regardless in order to address an error in the LEP maps
discovered through the public exhibition period. Please let me know if you need anything else. | am out of the office
next week so please contact Peter Cameron if you need to during this time.

Regards,

Steve Schwartz
Strategic Planner, Development & Environment

Port Macquarie-Hastings Council
PO Box 84

PORT MACQUARIE NSW 2444
(02) 6581 8632
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